
Coach Brent Johnson announced his resignation as 

Creekside’s Head Girls Soccer Coach following the 2020-

21 season. Creekside Athletics extends our sincere 

gratitude to Coach Johnson for leading the Creekside 

Knights Girls’ Soccer Program for the past nine years. He 

truly cared about the success of the players, both as 

students and athletes. He focused on work ethic and 

knew how to get the best out of each individual, as 

evidenced by the program’s tremendous success. Under Coach Johnson’s 

leadership, the Knights enjoyed multiple district and region championships and 

two trips to the State Final Four.  

 

Thank you again, Coach Johnson! 


